
IMEA 
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FY 2025-26 Pre-Applications Not Yet Available 
 
NOTE: 
Applicants for projects in: 

• Altamont 
• Marshall 
• St. Charles 
• Winnetka 

May be able to submit FY2024-25 pre-applications through April 30, 2025. 
 
Contact Rodd Whelpley at IMEA for the FY2024-25 pre-application for 
potential projects in those municipalities. 
 

 
If you have questions, contact: 

Rodd Whelpley 
rwhelpley@imea.org 

217-789-4632 
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